
 

 

 
27th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Early Close on Friday 4th October at 12.20pm / Open Morning on Saturday 5th 
October 9am to 12 midday  

 
It is our Open Morning on Saturday 5th October 9am to 12 midday.  
This is a big event in the school calendar and we are always so grateful for the support of 
our students. They are our best asset, everyone who visits the school is always very 
complimentary about the conduct of our students. I trust that you will support the school by 
allowing your child to come in and help us promote their school to the local community and 
prospective parents.  
We have asked Year 7-10 students to help in subject areas and Year 11-13 to act as 
guides. Authorisation forms attached. 
 
To allow time to prepare the school, students will finish at 12:20pm on Friday 4th 
October. Food will be served as normal at break time but there will be no lunch served. 
Students entitled to free school meals should use their provision at break time. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Mrs S Jenner 
Headteacher 


